Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 2:09 PM

To: Tim Berger'

Subject: RE: Rodding Cleaning , Fuel Leaks Case RO0000020

Hi Tim,

Thanks for the update. Do please have it reviewed and the perjury statement signed. 1’m not real wed to deadlines, just
progress... I’ll revise the deadline in Geotracker shortly.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Tim Berger [mailto:TBerger@versar.com]

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 8:24 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Rodding Cleaning , Fuel Leaks Case RO0000020

Mark,

We have completed the field work and are about 90 percent done with the report, which is due to be uploaded
tomorrow. However, | did not figure in a review time for my client and counsel, and request until the May 31 to
incorporate their review and comment.

The work went as expected, with soil, groundwater and soil vapor samples collected. The data is interesting in some
parts, and cleanup warranted in the former dispenser and UST area. As funding holds up | expect to prepare a remedial
action plan to follow this report.

- Tim

Tim Berger, PG
Operation Manager
Versar, Inc.

(916) 863-9323 | P
(916) 849-3258 | M
(916) 962-2678 | F

www.versar.com

WE HAVE MOVED! To...
5330 Primrose Drive, Suite #147



Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

This communication and any files or attachments transmitted with it may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or the entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any use, dissemination, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender at
once so that we may take the appropriate action.



